



31st March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

EASTER BONNETS

This year we thought that we would give all children and staff in school the opportunity to participate in an Easter Bonnet Parade. This will take place on the morning of 11th April.

If your child would like to take part there are a few examples below to help you.

Please send your child into school with their Easter Bonnet on the last day of term which is Friday 11th April.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs R Ayres

Mrs R Ayres Headteacher











Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









